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Parent teacher conferences went very well on Oct. 21st. Teachers are
still holding conferences this week for parents who did not attend or
had to re-schedule the conference. Our goal is for 100% attendance
for the 2021 fall parent-teacher conferences. Trimester #1 IPR reports
and the fall benchmark testing data were discussed at the conferences.
The pre-kindergarten and kindergarten students enjoyed a small
Halloween celebration with healthy snacks, Halloween centers and a
costume parade on Oct. 28" and 29th.

The PTA sponsored the annual trunk N treat on Oct. 29t from 5-6:30
at the high school parking lot.

The first MTSS data meeting for the 2021-22 year was held on Oct.
14, Lynn Fleck, literacy coach from the MCISD, helped facilitate the
data grade level meeting.

The entire staff will be trained in the Walpole Reading Intervention
Program on Nowv. 1¢. Lynn Fleck and the literacy team from the
MCISD will be providing the training.

PTA will host the fall book fair Nov. 15t-19t!



